
• /.-i. Jaımary 20, 1980

Dear Homer,

I am very pleased to get tiıe membershlp in the Institute 
for Advanced Study for the second term .of the aoademic year 18 
I98O--198I and Gohdman -t!'ellowsh.ip. I am very grateful^'to yon for 
enoouraging me to apply for the fellovvship and for yonr snppor- 
ting withont which I blieve I wonldn’t have the Chance.

VI have posted a few daye ago the off -printa of my.itvvo ar- 
ticles and will be posting the new rortrait-hoolc soon.

I am looJting forward to meeting my öld friends and coleages 
in a fears time.

Give my love to horothy
Yo-urs ever,
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